LAROR RELATIONS

UNITED STATES

POSTAL SERVICE

November 21, 2008

Mr. Willlam Burrus Eent by Certified Mail
President Tracking #: 7002 0860 0006 9348 280
American Postal Workers

Union, AFL-CIO

1300 L Street, NW
Washington, DC 200054128

Dear Bill:

Re: Ending of Area Mall Processing (AMF) Study - Bronx, New York

This letter is an informational notice of the ending of the U.S. Postal Service's Area Mall
Processing {AMP) study at the Bronx, New York Processing and Distribution Center
{P&DC),

After carefully reviewing and weighing all of the factors, the Postal Service has decided
not to implement the AMP proposal at this time.

if there are any questions, please contact Jacqueline Adona of my staff at (202) 268.3800.

Sincerely,

[ -
John¥. D 2
Manager

Contract Administration (APWLU)

479 L'ENesnt PLaza SW
WAsINGTON DG 202804100
VAW USPE.COM



